COPY.
Elop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th February, 1921 .

Dear 8ir,
with reference to my letter of the 5th ultimo
respecting the Auxiliary Vessel "SANTA ANA", to which I do
not appear to have received a reply, I shall be glad to
jearn in course of post how this case stands és regards the
overdue survey of the 0il Engines.
1 am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Seeretarys

Jose Pina, EsQe,

SEVILLE.
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